
 

 
Pebble Hill Traditional Elementary 
Principal’s Report  
PAC Meeting - January 28, 2020 
 
Pebble Hill Happenings: 
Welcome Back after Christmas Break!  

● Outdoor learning space - new diggers in front, rocks around the side, outdoor classroom mid-late 
April by planters 

● Hold and Secure Drill - went well (Liason officer works with us as we do these types of drills) 
● Spirit Day - Retro Day was a success - so much participation - thank you! 
● Earthquake Bin (Parent volunteers to help?) 
● Emergency Release update on Parent Connect: Note: Emergency Release is different than 

Emergency Contact - more to come on this as we  (Drill in May) 
● Teacher wish list - Teachers and I will discuss at next staff meeting, Feb 10th. 
● Playground before school/after school - step up awareness, please don’t linger  (avoid Covid 

fatigue) 
● Family Day message - will be in Week at a Glance - re: no playdates/going to one another’s 

homes 
● Fraser Health Winter message (see below) 
● Planning for School in the Fall - Stage 1 (this is the plan at this time) 

Upcoming Events: 
● Kindness Week Feb 8-12 *Info to come re: valentines (focus will be on paper valentine 

exchanges) 
● Family Day Feb 15 
● Gr 7 Parent Info night at SDSS - Feb 16 
● Jersey Day Feb 19 
● Pink Shirt Day Feb 24 
● Casual Day Feb 25 
● PAC Meeting Feb 25 
● Pro D Day Feb 26 
● Term 2 Report Cards go home - Mar 9 
● Spirit Day - PJ Day Mar 12 
● Spring Break March 15-26 
● Saleema Noon booked for May 25, 26, 28 (Parent Night May 25 - in class 26, 28) 

 
Fraser Health Winter Update and Resources for Families   
Recently, Fraser Health shared a brief update on how we can all help to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19 in schools. We encourage you to take a read: ​click here​ to view it.  Also, a reminder 
that the Fraser Health website offers a wealth of valuable resources for families. ​Click here​ to 
access them. 

https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/01/FH-Back-to-school_winter-21_QA.pdf
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/coronavirus/back-to-school-resources-for-parents-and-teachers#.YBL1QndKjUI


Family Day: Family Day is on Monday, February 15.​ We encourage all families to continue to 
follow the ​public health orders​. Currently, this means you should limit your Family Day activities 
to the members of your immediate household. Please do not: 

● Invite friends or family to your home 
● Host gatherings outdoors 
● Gather in your backyard 
● Arrange playdates for children 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/restrictions
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